



Tuesday 17th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware, the nation will soon be celebrating the Platinum Jubilee of Queen Elizabeth II and, as a school, we will be commemorating this historic event on Wednesday 25th May.

On this day, all year groups will be doing the following:

- A special assembly about the Jubilee, including a performance from the Year 5 and 6 choir
- Historical enquiry based learning on continuity and change over the past 70 years
- Pabulum, our lunch providers, are providing a bespoke menu for the Platinum Jubilee (please see below)
- Afternoon Playground Party for the children.

On this day, we would like to invite children to come dressed according to the theme of 'something significant from the past 70 years'. This could be a person of significance, an event of significance, or even an invention that has changed our lives over the course of the Queen's reign. We can't wait to hear and see all the fabulous and inspiring ideas they come up with!

Pupils are also invited to bring in party / picnic food to share with their class for the afternoon party. Please make sure that nothing is brought in that contains nuts. Please clearly label any containers with your child's name and class as well as the contents.

We should like to remind you that school will be closed on **Friday 27th May 2022.** As you may be aware, an extra bank holiday has been announced for 3rd June 2022 for the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. As this date occurs during the half term holiday, schools are able to close at another time to give staff and students an extra day off.

Many thanks,

Ms De Saulles Head Teacher Miss S Winser Curriculum Lead















